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This report summarizes the levee
construction activities on the CHP Academy Project
from the week beginning with the 28th of August
through the 9th of September.

Work on the SB wall continued with
operations on both Sundays (28th and 4th) during
this time frame. Work was not done on Labor day
which was the 5th of August. The transition to the
deeper section of wall occurred on August 31st. To
date excavation has progressed to design depth at
Station 32+80 and the top out of backfill is at
Station 39+60.

The contractor continued the installation of
the settlement monitoring plates as well as the
daily monitoring of those already installed. At
present there are five monitoring plates each five
hundred feet apart with the most recently installed
one at Station 41+00.

The contractor has also continued to
provide access for the farmers located west of this
project with no reported incidents of excessive
delay or safety issues.

On the 1st of September Dove hunting
season opened adjacent to the project resulting in what the contractor determined were unsafe
working conditions. After the Yolo County Sheriff and Fish and Game were notified and came to the
site, there were no further reported safety issues.

Degrade to Date Embankment to Date SB Wall Excavation to Date
(Design Quantity 109,536 cu yd) | (Design Quantity 101,222 cu yd) (Design Quantity 234,250 sf)
78,262 cu yd 9,620 cu yd 115,050 sf




